
Overnight & Out of State Field Trip Request 
 
 
 
March 27, 2018 
 
Dear Gallatin County Board of Education,  
 
During the 2018 Kentucky Educators Rising Conference 5 students qualified to attend the 
National Educators Rising Conference in Orlando, Florida.  
 
I respectfully request your permission to take students in Educator’s Rising to the National 
Conference in Orlando, Florida. The conference will take place June 21-24. We will depart on 
June 21 from Cincinnati Airport and return on June 25th or June 26th.  
 
During this conference students will have the opportunity to network from students across the 
country, participate in breakout sessions, listen to keynote speakers, attend a college fair, and 
compete in their individual areas.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Katie Howell 
Educators Rising Teacher Leader 


